
 

 
 

Public Hearing  
Mesa Underground Water Conservation District (Mesa UWCD) will hold a public hearing for the following water 

well permit applications, March 9th, 2022 at 8:30 a.m.​ Opposition to granting a permit must be presented IN​ 
WRITING to the Water District office at 212 N. Ave. G, Lamesa, Texas by March 3rd, 2022 (6 calendar days before 

the hearing date). Provided Mesa UWCD receives no written opposition or no person appears at the public hearing 

in opposition, the Directors will consider for approval the following permits: 

Mark Boardman, 35-6, Sec. 70, SW ¼, 1 well, Irrigation 
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